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I STRONGLY URGE you to vote OUGHT NOT TO PASS on LD1193, An Act to
Require the Legislature to Elect Constitutional Officers and the State Auditor in
Convention with an Open Ballot System. We do NOT WANT our Legislature to
elect our state Officers. This has been going on far too long. Once they get into
power, we never get another officer who believes in bipartisanship. This state is made
up of people with lots of different beliefs, but Augusta is only showing us ONE
BELIEF in the last few years. They have ignored people who don't agree with their
rampant spending and radical agendas. We need to hear from "We the people" of the
state of Maine! We the people say, "no more one-sided politics!" Let the people of
Maine decide who represents them. Make the Legislators accountable to the people
who voted them into their job. ALL THE PEOPLE. not just on-side or belief. Take
electing the Officers who have a great deal of power in this state, away from the
Legislators who put us under this present misappropriation of power! Thank you
VERY MUCH for voting OUGHT NOT TO PASS on LD1193, and giving the
decision to the taxpayers.



